
 

 

NOTICE 20-2016:  Road Crossing Work – Laying of Carbon Dioxide Pipelines 

(Atlantic Avenue) from June 10th to 12th, 2016 

 
June 10th, 2016 

 

Please be advised that Industrial Plant Services Limited (IPSL) will be conducting 

Road Crossing Work to facilitate the laying of Carbon Dioxide Pipelines in the 

vicinity of M5000 Plant, Atlantic Avenue, Point Lisas Industrial Estate.   

 

This project will commence on Friday 10th June, 2016 from 8:00 p.m. and is 

expected to be completed on Sunday 12th June, 2016 at approximately 4:00 

p.m. 

 

PLIPDECO Security Officers will be on site to assist with traffic regulations.  

Commuters are advised to observe the signage and follow all traffic directives, 

reduce speed and proceed with caution in this area. 

 

In the event of an emergency, you can contact any of the following PLIPDECO 

units: 

 

 Charge Room (Port)  – 679-7233 

 Tactical Response Unit  – 775-8545 

 

Or the M5000 Control Room at 636-1014. 

 

We regret any inconvenience which may be caused during this time.  Thank you 

for your patience and co-operation. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 
 

Registered Office:   

PLIPDECO House, Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Point Lisas, Couva, Trinidad, West Indies 

Telephone: (868) 636 2201/2202.  Facsimile: (868) 636-4008, Website: www.plipdeco.com 


